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TOWN OF FARMINGTON  
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
June 8, 2016 

 
Present were Chairman Hinze, Commissioners Hannon, Quigley and Simpson and Alternate 
Commissioner Wolf and Assistant Town Planner and Clerk.  The meeting was called to order at 8:41 
p.m. by Chairman Hinze.   

 
New Business 
No New Business 

 
Old Business 
No Old Business 

 
Other Business 
Land Acquisition Committee Report 
Reports will typically be submitted for the second meeting of the month. 
 
Land Trust 
Chairman Hinze spoke with the Land Trust and there is potential to work on a shared open space 
maintenance plan.  Commissioner Hannon suggested also determining how open space should be 
used. 

Planner’s Report 
 

Mattress Recycling Program 
Two hundred and fifty mattresses and box springs were recycled providing a savings of $30 each.  
This program will continue in the future.   
 
CT Water Planting Area – Little League Fields 
Assistant Planner Rutherford will look for various groups to help keep up with the knotweed at the 
Little League Fields.     
 
Green Efforts 
Seventy-nine compost bins were sold by the Green Efforts Committee. 

 
Minutes 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Quigley/Hannon) it was  
 
VOTED:  To approve the May 18, 2016 minutes of the Conservation Commission. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 8:56 p.m. 

 
 
SJM 


